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Dear Parent/Carers,

RE: Mobile Phones in school for Year 5/6 

Pupils are not permitted to bring in expensive items or valuables into school. However we understand that the use of a mobile phone before and after school is necessary in some circumstances.

If you wish for your child to bring a mobile phone into school please complete the permission slip below and return to the class teacher. (Please note this is only for Year 5 and 6).

We are aware that a number of pupils with access to smart phone technology are using ‘WhatsApp’ or similar messenger applications to communicate with one another. We would ask that if you allow your child to access any social media accounts, such as Instagram, you monitor your child’s usage extremely carefully and that you report any concerning messages to us at school. 

We will also be working with the Upper Key Stage 2 phase to ensure that all children are aware of E-Safety and how to safeguard themselves online.

Working together in this way will ensure that all our children are effectively safeguarded.

Thank you for your continued support.

Galiema Amien Cloete
Executive Head of School 

​​​​​​​​​​​​

I/we give permission for…………………………………………………. Class……………To have a mobile phone in school. 

I/we understand that the school is not responsible for any such device and it is brought to school at your own risk. 

Date………………………………………….

Signed……………………………………….(Parent/Carer)
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